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purposeful work, and above all, an intensive and meaningful engagement with the 
dedicated faculty and staff of all three campuses. 
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institutional review process conducted under the 2013 Standards of Accreditation. In 
keeping with WSCUC values, UOP should strive for ongoing improvement with 
adherence to all Standards of Accreditation and their associated CFRs to foster a learning 
environment that continuously strives for educational excellence and operational 
effectiveness. 
 
In accordance with Commission policy, a copy of this letter will be sent to the chair of 
UOP’s governing board. The Commission expects that the team report and this action 
letter will be posted in a readily accessible location on the UOP’s website and widely 
distributed throughout the institution to promote further engagement and improvement 
and to support the institution's response to the specific issues identified in these 
documents.  The team report and the Commission’s action letter will also be posted on 
the WSCUC website. If the institution wishes to respond to the Commission action on its 
own website, WSCUC will post a link to that response on the WSCUC website. 
 
Finally, the Commission wishes to express its appreciation for the extensive work that 
University of the Pacific undertook in preparing for and supporting this accreditation 
review. WSCUC is committed to an accreditation process that adds value to institutions 
while contributing to public accountability, and we thank you for your continued support 
of this process.  Please contact me if you have any questions about this letter or the action 
of the Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jamienne S. Studley  
President  
 
JSS/ mam 
 
Cc:   Reed Dasenbrock, Commission Chair 
 Cyd Jenefsky, ALO 
 Kevin Huber, Board Chair 
 Members of the Accreditation Visit team 
 Maureen A Maloney, Vice President 


